
Chair of Governors: Paul West QPM   

 

Bromsgrove School is a company limited by guarantee in England and Wales. Co No. 4808121. Reg Charity No 1098740 

 

 
 
January 2021 

 

Dear Lower Fourth, 

 

During your time away from School, we would like you to work towards the Bromsgrove Badge. The 

three areas that you need to work towards are Creativity, Activity and Service. Over the next five 

weeks, you will need to spend some time completing these activities and then upload some evidence to 

demonstrate what you have been doing. Each week will have a focus, which will be clearly stated in the 

Microsoft Teams assignment area. 

 

Your evidence could include a video of you doing the activity or a photo and a write up. If you choose to 

add a write up to your evidence, please reflect on what you have gained by doing the activity and 

whether you have learned anything new. Points will be assigned to the evidence you submit and the 

effort you put into these tasks. 

 

Some suggestions for the three strands are included below to give you some ideas: 

 

Creative 

Drawing 

Painting 

Knitting 

Baking 

 

Activity 

Walks 

Runs 

Skipping 

Home workouts 

 

Service 

Helping people in your community 

Helping with siblings  

Helping parents with cooking / cleaning etc 

Gardening 

 

You will receive an email with a link to a Microsoft Team. This is where you will upload your evidence. If 

you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to email me. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Linehan 
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